
Reminder: Citizenship Class Registration 

Deadline 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that the registration deadline for our upcoming Citizenship Classes is 

approaching. The last day to enroll is [Date]. 

Classes will begin on [Start Date] and will be held every [Days] at [Time] in the [Location]. 

If you have not yet registered, please do so by visiting our library website or contacting us at 

[Phone Number]. 

We look forward to helping you on your journey to citizenship! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


